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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Watson, Debbie <Deborah.Watson@wpxenergy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 6:00 AM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Amos, James; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Preliminary Laboratory Results-Longview Federal 12-2H (2RP-5502)
Attachments: Longview Federal 12 2H datda.pdf

Good Morning, 
 
Based on preliminary laboratory results (see attached) at the Longview Federal 12-2H, WPX plans to proceed with 
backfilling of the open excavation. 
 
Please contact me with any questions.  Thank you. 
 
Debbie 
 

From: Watson, Debbie  
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 8:02 AM 
To: 'Mike Bratcher' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, 
Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov> 
Cc: Kevin Smith <ksmith@hrlcomp.com>; Lori O'Brien <lobrien@hrlcomp.com> 
Subject: Confirmation Sampling Notification‐Longview Federal 12‐2H 
 
Good Morning, 
 
This email serves as notification of confirmation sample collection for the recent spill at the Longview Federal 12-2H (API 
30-015-42236).  HRL will be onsite to collect samples on Tuesday, June 25 at 8:30 AM.   
 
Please contact me with any questions.  Thank you. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Debbie 
 
Deborah Watson 
Environmental Specialist 
5315 Buena Vista Drive | Carlsbad, NM 88220 
office 575.885.7561 | cell 505.386.9693  
deborah.watson@wpxenergy.com 
 

 
 

If you have received this message in error, please reply to advise the sender of the error and then immediately delete this message. 
Thank you. 
 


